Open Mesh, Inc.

7327 SW Barnes Rd #422, Portland, OR 97225

DECLARATION LETTER

Date:2014/1/2
FCC ID: WT8-OM2PV2

To whom it may concern:

We, Open Mesh, Inc., declares that the device does not have “Ad

Hoc on non-US frequencies” and/or “on DFS frequencies” while applying

for the following product.

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please do not

hesitate to contact us. Thank you!

Sincerely yours,

Mithael Buyrmeiseter—Brown

Michael David Burmeister-Brown/ President
TEL: 503-516-4453

FAX: 503-297-9821

E-mail: mike@open-mesh.com




